c/o P.O. Box 6690 Hinton, Alta. T7V 1X8

August 6, 2004

VIA FACSIMILE (867) 873-6610

Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board 7th Floor 4910 - 50th Avenue P.O. Box 2130 Yellowknife, NWT X1A 2P6

Attention: Sarah Baines, Regulatory Officer

Dear Ms. Baines:

Mackenzie Valley Land & Water Board

File

AUG 1 1 2004

Application #MU2004C0025
Copied To PUTLISB LICE

Re: File MV2004C0025

Please be advised that the application for a land use permit applied for on May 7, 2004 is hereby withdrawn.

Sincerely,

Jane Lind